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ONLINE SAFETY LEARNING PLATFORM 

 

 

Dear Families,  
We are now a member of the National College, which provides training and resources for staff and parent/carers, 
particularly around online safety and keeping children safe online. We know that this is something that you, as 
parent/carers have asked for some more support around. This platform gives you access to hundreds of 
courses, explainer videos and online safety guides to support your awareness of the online world. Topics 
range from understanding apps like TikTok and Instagram to recognising the signs of online harm and what you 
can do to help. Click on this link https://v2.nationalcollege.com/enrol/pye-bank-cofe-primary-school and complete 

your details. Once you’re set up, you’ll be able to choose ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type and get instant access 
to all training and resources.  
I hope you’ll sign-up and make the most of their resources.  
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 
 
 
  

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Autumn 2 Week 5  

 

 

 

  

Tuesday 3rd December: Y2 Open Classroom 

Wednesday 4th December: Y4 Open Classroom 

Thursday 5th December: Y6 Open Classroom 

Wednesday 11th December: Foundation Stage 
Nativity 

Friday 13th December: Winter Fair- more info 
to follow soon! 

Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Dinner 
Day! 

Friday 20th December: End of Term 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

  

 

 

Morning Drop-Offs: A remider that the gates close at 8:55am so please ensure that you arrive in 
plenty of time to get your children to class and get back out of school by that time. We have re-
introduced the 8:50am bell to help parent/carers know that is when the register is starting and it is 
time for you to leave. Thanks for your support with this.  

https://v2.nationalcollege.com/enrol/pye-bank-cofe-primary-school


 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Eco Council Climate Walk 

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

The Eco Council and Maples class went on a Climate Walk on Tuesday around our local area. The aim was to promote 
active travel (eg. Walking, biking, scootering) and clean air within our community. Thanks to all who joined! 

  

 
 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Award Winners! 

 

  
Headteacher’s Afternoon Tea Winners! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Crucible: Hanna, Farkhad, Olivia, Azmina & Raymond 

F2 Lyceum: Jayna, Saif, Samayah, Mumtas, Musa, Anaya, 
Abdullah & Hanad 

Y1 Sheaf:   M’vella   

Y1 Rivelin:  Qunoot  

Y2 Robins:  Maryam   

Y2 Doves: Yussuf D  

Y3 Maples: Mahir 

Y3 Evergreen:  Nasra   

Y4 Bluebells: Zakariya   

Y4 Sunflowers: Subhaan   

Y5 Ladybower: Nabilah    

Y5 Dam Flask: Sairah   

  Y6 Golden Eagles: Tasnim   

Y6 Owls:  Malaak 

The Treehouse: Zahra   

 Every week, six lucky raffle ticket winners get to have 

afternoon tea with Mrs Kurcewicz - This week it is: 

Jannat and Ilwad (Y1 Rivelin), Misbah (Y2 Doves), 

Fatima (Y5 Ladybower), Ammaara and Habiba (Y6 Wise 

Owls)  

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning  25th November 2024  

 Whole School Attendance: 92.16%   

 F2 Top Attenders:   Lyceum 92%  

KS1 Top Attenders:  Rivelin 97.69%   

KS2 Top Attenders:  Wise Owls 98.48%   

 

     

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  

 

 

http://www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk/
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